Dear ELAG delegate,

Due to the continued impact of the COVID-19 pandemic in the daily life of most of our
countries, and to its huge impact on travel and meetings, the ELAG’s Organizing
Committee decided to cancel the activity planned for November 15-21, 2020.

The XVI ELAG course is now rescheduled for March 14-20, 2021, at the same venue
(Hotel Samuara, Caxias do Sul, RS, Brazil).

All students selected for the 2020 edition are automatically enrolled onto the 2021
course. In the case the selected student declines his/her participation, any registration
fee already paid will be refund. If seats become available, there will be another round
of applications.

However, we will still have an ELAG program in 2020: a virtual activity called “ELAG
Online Pocket Meeting” which will be held on Saturday November 21, 2020, from
2:00 to 5:00 pm (Sao Paulo time - GMT-3), and all students registered for the course
will have access to virtual presentations as well as breakout group discussions. Alumni
from past ELAG editions will also be invited to comment on their experience.

Please mark on your calendar the dates for the Online Pocket Meeting (virtual) on Nov
21, 2020, and for the XVI Course (in Caxias do Sul) on March 14-20, 2021.

Further information will be provided soon. Best regards, and stay safe!

ELAG’s Organizing Committee



